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By the time April arrives, teachers, students and staff; all look forward to the end of the School year. As the School year winds down, it
can be hard for the students to leave their teachers and friends during the summer months.

We are delighted to present to you primebYtes April 2022, with bytes about the events and activities that happened over the past few
weeks, the Looking Glass Project presentations, Guest talks, The Art Immersion Programmes and some reflections from our parents.

Enjoy the snippets from the final months of AY 2021 - 22.

Happy Summer!

QWEEBI MAKER SPACE ROLLOUT AT AAIS

The dawn of March 2022 was a fresh start for our learners to engage themselves in a new Makerspace platform - QWEEBI, which was
successfully rolled out in the classrooms between March and April 2022.

Our Grade 4 and Grade 5 learners successfully immersed themselves in the application, designing and coding, unleashing their creativity
to a great extent.

A sneak peek into the classroom sessions that were conducted in the virtual world, at the physical space for our learners!


https://viewstripo.email/
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FREE CHOICE - EXPLORING CHOICE - DECISIONS

What a wonderful way to finish this Academic Year in our Physical Spaces with our Learners!






An Immertive Art Experience

The Art Immersion is a specialized Arts programme introduced at School this year for students of Grade 3 and upwards . Students

engage with each of the art forms - Visual Arts, Music and Theatre for a period of nine weeks. The Art Immersion Programme allows for
in-depth engagement with the art forms.

A glimpse into the sample of the products from our Art Classes is here for you to enjoy.

Visual Arts - A treat to our senses



Theatre - A balance of Form and Content!


https://youtu.be/P9AW9iuyXVo

"Gratitude is the most exquisite form of courtesy' - Jacques Maritain

Thank you Parents for your outpouring of gratitude!


https://youtu.be/OXU8yTmc87w

"The regular meetings at the end of every unit in the initial days really helped us to understand
the curriculum more. And sharing every unit’s introduction letter helped us relate to what the
child was studying."

"We really like how you have brought a structure to the work that children are doing - especially
breaking down assignments and unit- end activities into multiple steps. This was clearly visible
in the looking glass project as well."

"We really appreciate how comfortable and confident my child felt in class "
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“| could see tremendous improvement and confidence with respect to Hindi. The feedback provided was
valuable and then and there”

FOLLOW US


https://twitter.com/akshar_arbol
https://www.facebook.com/akshararbol/
https://www.youtube.com/user/akshararbol
https://instagram.com/akshararbol



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P9AW9iuyXVo&authuser=0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OXU8yTmc87w&authuser=0

